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Interactive Public Meeting Scheduled for Students and Residents 

to Provide Testimony on University Tuition Proposals Scheduled 

 

WHAT: The Arizona Board of Regents will conduct a public, interactive meeting to hear testimony and 

comments from the public, students and other interested parties regarding the level of tuition and 

mandatory student fees to be charged for resident and nonresident students at Arizona State 

University, Northern Arizona University and the University of Arizona for academic year 2014-2015.  

Comments at the tuition hearing will be heard on a first come, first served basis, rotating through 

participant sites throughout the state.  

Those who cannot attend the hearing can send their comments via e-mail to the Arizona Board of 

Regents at tuition@azregents.edu; by regular mail, at 2020 N. Central Ave., Suite 230, Phoenix, AZ 

85004; or by fax at (602) 229-2555.   

The Board is expected to set final tuition and fees for the 2014-15 academic year at its April 3, 2014 

Board meeting at the University of Arizona.  All comments received prior to March 30, 2014 at 

5 p.m. will be shared with the regents in advance of the April 3 Board meeting.  The university 

presidents’ tuition proposals will be released on Friday, March 14, 2014.  Links to the proposals will 

be available at www.azregents.edu.   

WHEN: TUESDAY, MARCH 25, 2014 

 5 – 7 p.m. 

 

WHERE: Hearing locations are as follows: 

 

 Main Campus Sites  Branch Campus Sites 

 ASU Tempe, 
Memorial Union, Alumni Lounge 

 ASU Polytechnic, Mesa  
Picacho 150 

   ASU West, Phoenix 
Verde Dining Pavilion Multi Room II 

   ASU Downtown, Phoenix 
Student Center at the Post Office  
San Carlos Conference Room 135 

Contact: Katie Paquet, 602-229-2543, 602-524-0009 Katie.Paquet@azregents.edu 

              Sarah Harper, 602-229-2542, 602-402-1341 Sarah.K.Harper@azregents.edu 

Media Advisory 
March 6, 2014 
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 NAU, Flagstaff 
Extended Campuses-AZUN Building  
True Blue Conference Room 
Bldg. 16A,  Room 201 

 NAU, Yuma 
AZ Western College 
Academic Complex – AC Room 111 

    

 UA, Tucson,  
Student Union, 
Gallagher Theatre 

 UA South at Sierra Vista 
Academic Technology Building – B153 
 

    

 

### 

The Arizona Board of Regents is committed to ensuring access for qualified residents of Arizona to undergraduate and graduate 
instruction; promoting the discovery, application, and dissemination of new knowledge; extending the benefits of university 
activities to Arizona's citizens outside the university; and maximizing the benefits derived from the state's investment in 
education. For more information visit AZRegents.edu.  

https://exchange.asu.edu/owa/redir.aspx?C=5cec0ea05d9c4980b7a3efbf6ebbcd73&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.azregents.edu

